
MEMORANDUM
T0: John A. Miller, P.E.

Chief Right of Way Agent
Northern Region

FROM: R0(jney R. PMzke, P.E.
Director, Design & Construction
Northern Region

State of Alaska
Department of Transportation & Public Facilitie

DATE: M a r c h 1 7 )

FILE NO:

TELEPHONE NO: 4 5 1 - 2 2 1 5

SUBJECT: McCarthy Road
Right of Way

Reference is made to your memorandum of March 2, 1995 (attached) requesting an
Attorney General's Office (AGO) opinion.

The United States Department of the Interior, Office of Hearings and Appeals, Interior
Board of Land Appeals' opinion dated August 25, 1993 is convincing to me and I do not
see any gain in getting an official AGO opinion.

i

I am prepared to accept the 100 foot right of way and proceed accordingly. Please
advise if you have any real problems with this approach.

kfl
cc: Input requested:

John Athens, AGO, Fairbanks, Alaska
George Levasseur, M&O Manager, DOT&PF, Southcentral District
Ross A. Kopperud, AGO, Anchorage, Alaska

B. MuGee, AGO, Juneau, Alaska
M. Clyde Stoltzfus, Special Assistant, DOT&PF, Headquarters
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